
Malina - thank you very much for your great commitment to the shelter 

 

We received a request from Malina asking if we could imagine offering her a volunteer position at the 

Animal Protection shelter - and if we wanted to 

Malina came to our attention through a lovely adoptive family Thank you for the recommendation 

For almost 3 months, she helped the team and especially the dogs with lots of walks and cuddles 

She even spent one day cleaning up a hiking trail on Aegina together with an island team and 

removing garbage 

Dear Malina, now your time on the island is almost over and we all let you go with a little tear But your 

path will continue to lead you to other animals all over the world who are also in need of help Please 

let us know what happens next 

In any case, we hope that you will leave a suitcase on Aegina and come to visit us again soon! 

 

Your team from Animal Protection 

 

                          Romeo                                                         Bo 

 


